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Hello,

My name is and I disprove of the proposed development of the organic waste
transfer station at 109A Church Street Lidcombe.

Living in Lidcombe for over 30 years, I have enjoyed the development of Lidcombe as a
central hub within recent years. However, with the addition of the organic waste transfer
station at such a central location, I fear of the negative consequences that this will bring to

the community.

Thanks,
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